Bridport Planning Commission Meeting

Date: June 13, 2017
Location: Town Clerk’s Office
Attendance: Adam Broughton, Ed Payne, JoAnne Kenyon, and Mark Pumiglia.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Adam Broughton at 7:05 PM.
General Public present: Kent Wright.

A motion was made by Ed Payne, seconded by JoAnne Kenyon to accept the May 9, 2017
minutes as presented. The motion passed.

Old Business: Mark reported that the latest changes to the Town Plan were into the printer, and
expected soon. Ed reported that the Hazard Mitigation Plan, pages 38 thru 49 (Section 5), were
all that were necessary to include in the Town Plan as the Appendix. This change has also been
submitted to the printer.

New Business: After a quick discussion regarding our August scheduled meeting, August 8"
and the start of Field Days being a conflict, a motion was made by Ed Payne and seconded by
JoAnne Kenyon to re-schedule the August Planning meeting to August 1, 2017. The motion
passed. Our July 11" meeting next month remains unchanged.

As there was no other business to bring up, Adam adjourned the meeting at 7:24 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Mark Pumiglia, Secretary



